
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR
McGill University 

Montreal
A. E. MORGAN

16th Larch 1937

Dear Miss Bentley,

Many thanks for your letter of the 26th

February and for the jureel of papers of the Joint Committee

on University Training for Public Administration. Ttey

certainly will not be destz-oyed, so that if the Principal

wishes to see them at any tine they will be available.

Yours sincerely.

Miss Bentley,
University College, 

HULL. EBBUND.


